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We are thrilled that two parents have volunteered to be our new co-treasurers
and will officially join us at our EGM. We still would love more volunteers so if

you are interested please email us: PSA@bishops-down.kent.sch.uk

A belated Happy
New Year! 

We hope you all enjoyed
“Wear What You Love” day
and that the Love Hearts that
were donated by a kind parent
went down a treat.  

Our planned events for Term 4
are:

Raisin’ funds spare change
drive 

Thursday 7 March 2024 -
World Book Day - “Best
Dressed” competition with
a book token prize for the
winner

Easter design/colouring
competition

Thursday 28 March 2024 -
Easter Bunny visits the
school - an Easter gift for
every child
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FUNDRAISING UPDATE
As we reported after the Christmas fair, our Christmas

fundraising totalled £3,642, which coupled with our

fundraising before Christmas has meant we have raised

nearly £5,000 since September.  We are liaising with school to

help fund some phonics training and are keen to contribute

towards enrichment within school for all our children to give

them experiences in school they won’t forget!  

Christmas Fair and Raffle 2023 - thank you to
everyone who donated to the raffle and all our

brilliant volunteers!  We hope the prize
winners have enjoyed their prizes!  

Please join us!  We have some
really exciting plans for later in
the year (including working with

school to help run a mini
marathon and with Beehive to
organise an end of year disco
for all children) come along to

our EGM or email us to find out
more.  

Wear What You Love Day 2024


